
   
 
 

Our Value this half term is Our Value this half term is Wisdom: Please join us in looking out for 

any members of our community demonstrating Wisdom and living out this value. If any of your children or 
someone else’s child shows Wisdom, we would love to hear about it and we can place it in our 
newsletters. 
“But the wisdom that comes from heaven is first of all pure; then peace-loving, considerate, submissive, 
full of mercy and good fruit, impartial and sincere.” (James 3:17) 

 
Welcome Back 
I hope you all had a restful Easter break. It has been lovely to see everyone settle back into school so well. 

Attendance Award! 
The winning classes last week 4/4/22 was 5AB with 96.7 % and 2FS with 96.9%.  This year the whole school 

attendance is 92.4%. Please remember that school starts at 8.40am and anyone arriving after 8.50am will be 

marked as late in the register. 

SEND Drop in session 
If you wish to speak with the SEND team to seek any advice or support, you can attend a drop-in session on 
Thursday 5th May - 8:45am - 9:30am or Wednesday 11th May - 2:15pm - 3:00pm.  No appointment is 
required. 

Jubilee Celebrations 
Please save the afternoon of 27th May in your diaries, as we will be inviting parents into school as part of our 

Queen’s Jubilee celebrations. 

PE Uniform 

Please can you ensure that your child wears the appropriate PE uniform on their well-being day.  

 Plain t-shirt (House colour) 

 Navy blue jogging trousers  

 Plain navy tracksuit jacket or school jumper/cardigan 

 Plain dark trainers 

Spelling Shed Champions 

Individual   Class 
1. Herbie 4MK  1. 4MK  

2. Hubert 2GS   2. 5NS 

3. Ryden 5NS  3. 5NS 

British Values 
The British Value that we have been thinking about this week is Democracy. 
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 Readers of the Week 
 The readers of the week are Alba in 1DB and Bianca in 3RT. 
 
 
 

 

 
Week commencing  25.4.22 

 

Class 
 

Child of the Week and reason Reader of the 
Week 

RLN 
 

Ollie for his imagination in story telling 
using our small world area. 

Bella 

RTH 
 

Jackson C for his brilliant phonics and 
writing this week. Well done Jackson! 

Charlie 

1CW 
 

Megan for excellent work this week in maths 
when learning about multiplication. 

Brooklyn 

1DB 
 

Gabriel for excellent all round effort and 
being a good role model to the rest of the 
class. 

Alba 

2GS Charlie for showing huge enthusiasm and 
beautiful manners on our visit to the carpet 
museum. 

Sienna 

2FS 
 

Georgia for trying really hard to improve her 
handwriting in a cursive style. 

Arabella 

3RT Azeekai for trying hard in all lessons this 
week, especially in writing his diary entry 
English. 

Bianca 

3JG Louise for working really hard with her 
maths adding 3 digit numbers.  Well done.  

Lexie 

4RH Demi for working really hard in her Maths 
lessons especially her effort with learning 
time. 

Lacey 

4MK Dylan for his fantastic effort in Maths. Well 
done! 

Caoimhe 

5AB Maya for her detailed drawing of a flower in 
Art. Well done! 

Euan 

5NS 
 

Ashton for having a super attitude to his 
work and being really helpful around the 
classroom. Well done Ashton. 

Daniel 

6CS 
 

Phoebe for working tirelessly in her maths 
lessons. You have asked for support and 
challenged yourself. Well done and keep it 
up!  

Emma 

6SS 
 

Ryda for his focus and attitude to learning 
this week. I am so proud of you! 

Rhian 


